Publishers’ Note

NEW EDITORIAL ORGANIZATION AS PER 1 JANUARY 1998

The new Editorial Team will consist of three equal Editors with specific regional responsibilities: Professor
T. Nakagawa, Japan (South-East Asia and Japan); Dr. C.M. Riley, USA (Americas) and Dr. H
Lingeman, Netherlands (Rest of World), and two Assistant Editors: Dr. H.G. Brittain and Professor C.E.
Lunte.

Having been the Editor-in-Chief for 15 years, Professor Fell has decided to relinquish his Editorial
position. His Editorial responsibilities will formally end as of 31 December 1997. Drs. Jefferies and Smith
will also step down as per the same date.
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a major driving force behind the Journal for 15 years. In his capacity as Editor-in-Chief, he has
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since its launch in 1983. The Publishers would like to take this opportunity to express their gratitude to
Professor Fell, Dr J“f"rms and Dr Smith for their many years of loya! Editorial support, and to

Professor Fell has accepted the position as Consulting Editor of the Journal of Pharmaceutical and
Biomedical Analysis for three years as of 1 January 1998 In his capacity as Consulting Editor, the
members of the Editorial Team as described above can contact Professor Fell for advice and, in this way,
they will be able to continue to benefit from Professor Fell’s many years of Editorial experience. Of
course, the Editorial Team is exclusively responsible for handling and editing manuscripts and the general

policy of the Journal.
NEW SUBMISSION ADDRESS

As from I September 1997 onwards, all new manuscripts from all areas except the Americas, South-East
Asia and Japan should be submitted to:

Dr. H. Lingeman, Bottelroosweide 3, 3448 ZA Woerden, The Netherlands.

Dr. C.M. Riley and Professor T. Nakagawa will, of course, continue to handle manuscripts from the
Americas and South-East Asia and Japan, respectively.



